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Online Mandarin Course under preparation Cancelation of HSK test on March 21st 

Online Mandarin Course for the upcoming new semester  

Online Mandarin courses on moodle are expected to be vailed on 9th 

March. 8 courses including HSK 1-6 and survival level 1-2, will be 

provided. Mandarin learners can register courses on moodle directly. 

First two weeks’ courses will be free, while the rest courses cost half 

price of the normal tuition (please see the table at the bottom). The 

online courses will be conducted until the university returns face to 

face teaching. Please refer to the university email regarding how to 

register the courses. 

 

Cancelation of HSK test on March 21st 

Affected by the novel coronavirus, in order to limit spread of the 

epidemic, and to ensure the safety of every test taker, in line with the 

notice of the China 's Ministry of Education on the emergency plan of 

prevention and control of pneumonia caused by new coronavirus 

infection in the education system and all requirements of provincial 

and municipal governments on epidemic prevention and control, CTI 

made the decision through deliberation and research to cancel the 

HSK, HSKK and YCT test on March 21st within China. All testing fee 

will be refunded to the original payment accounts before March 21st.  

 

Nottingham Confucius Institute China Ningbo Branch 

Email: confucius.institute@nottingham.edu.cn Address: 451-2 Trent Building | Uni-

versity of Nottingham Ningbo China 199 East Taikang Road | Ningbo China 315100 

Tel: +86(0)574 88180000-8340    


